
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Suzanne Slack Camden, Regent 
Princess Anne County Chapter, Virginia Beach, VA 

March 6, 2024 
 
INVITATION 
 
Dear Vietnam Veterans, Family, and Friends, 
 
You are invited to join us in celebrating the National Vietnam War Veterans Day Commemoration at 
the Jones and Cabacoy Veterans Care Center at 2641 Nimmo Pkwy, Virginia Beach, VA, 23456, on 
Friday, March 29, at 2:00 PM. 
 
The Princess Anne County Chapter of the Daughters of the American Revolution (DAR) proudly 
became a Commemorative Partner of the National Vietnam War Commemoration in December 
2023. We joined the efforts to commemorate the Vietnam War 50th initiatives, which include 
thanking and honoring the veterans of the Vietnam War for their service, along with acknowledging 
the sacrifices made by their families and recognizing the advances made in technology, science, and 
medicine related to military research during the war.  
 
The Princess Anne County Chapter, NSDAR, and the Vietnam Veterans of America Chapter 969 of 
Virginia Beach are hosting this event. The speakers will include: 
 
 Mayor Bobby Dyer will present an official proclamation from the city to commemorate the event. 
 Congresswoman Jen Kiggans will talk about her father, a Vietnam Veteran, his role in Vietnam, 

and his influence on her decision to join the military. 
 Bruce Nedelka, Division Chief, Integrated Health Services and Informatics, Virginia Beach 

Emergency Medical Services, will speak on the technical, scientific, and medical advances 
brought about by Vietnam. 

A tree will be planted in the chapel garden to commemorate this event. Refreshments will be 
provided. RSVP at www.princessannecountychaptervadar.org/vwvday or email Dick Chipchak at 
dchipchak@aol.com. We look forward to and appreciate your attendance. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Suzanne Slack Camden 
Regent, Princess Anne County Chapter, NSDAR 

922 Virginia Ave., Virgina Beach, VA 23451    757.572.1716    suzannecamden@hotmail.com 



Friday, March 29, 2024 
2:00 p.m. 

Jones & Cabacoy Veterans Care Center 
2641 Nimmo Parkway 

Virginia Beach, VA 
 

RSVP at
princessannecountychaptervadar.org/vwvday

or email to dchipchak@aol.com

March 29, 2024 

The Virginia Beach Chapters of the 
Daughters of the American 
Revolution (DAR) and the Vietnam 
Veterans of America invite you to join 
us as we say “Thank you” to the 
brave men and women who put their 
lives on the line to fight for freedom. 


